
Hello House Education Committee,
 

My name is Michaela Larson. I live in District 8 
and I am a parent who has chosen to enroll my 
children in Christ the King Catholic School.


I support all school choice bills that support 
parent autonomy and the right to provide an 
education for my child.


I urge you to vote in favor of HB 1540.


Thank you for your service to the state of North 
Dakota and your time on HB 1540.


Thank you,

	 

	 Michaela Larson



